Dear Community Member,

We are excited to announce the launch of our Local Environmental Stewardship Campaign
aimed at preserving our natural resources and fostering sustainable practices in our community.

This initiative seeks to engage residents in a series of activities, including tree planting,
community clean-ups, and educational workshops on sustainable living. Your participation is
crucial to the success of this campaign!

Upcoming Events:

e Tree Planting Day: April 15, 2024, at Riverside Park
e Community Clean-Up: April 22, 2024, starting at 9 AM
o Sustainability Workshop: May 1, 2024, at the Community Center

We urge you to join us in making a positive impact on our environment. Together, we can create
a cleaner, greener, and more vibrant community.

If you would like to be involved or have any questions, please contact us at
info@environmentcampaign.org.

Thank you for your commitment to environmental stewardship!
Sincerely,

Your Local Environmental Stewardship Team
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